
Subject: Re: Peru 2008-2012 and datasets from statistical agency
Posted by Bridgette-DHS on Mon, 27 Mar 2017 12:17:14 GMT
View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

Following is a reply from Senior DHS Specialist, Shea Rutstein:

I am not sure of the difference.  However, the wealth index was corrected for 2012 in the DHS
Standard Recode so maybe that is it.  Also the INEI website dataset is only to 2 decimals, while
the DHS website has 5 decimals, which is our standard.  I suggest you create a DHS user
account, and use the DHS Standard Recode datasets.
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